

Huyton with Roby Newsletter – 13.7.22

End of Term

As we reach the end of term, we want to write to thank you all for your support and commitment to your children. We are very proud of our school and the community and the way we work together in the best interests of our children. We hope you all have a wonderful summer filled with quality time with your children and the opportunity to engage with them in a range of fun activities and events. Keep a look out on the Borough of Culture website for events to attend and enjoy.

As always at the end of the year we have some hellos and goodbyes.

We say goodbye to our Y6 children and wish them well as they move to their secondary schools. We hope life is kind to them and their dreams come true.

We say goodbye to Mrs Collins and Mrs Keiley who have been an important part of our school for many years. We wish them well and truly thank them for all they have done for school and for the many lives they have enriched. We will miss them.

We say hello to Mrs Dobson and Ms Gore who join us to teach in Reception – we look forward to working with them and welcoming them into HWR.

We also say congratulations to Miss Coppell who has married and from September will be known as Mrs Hamilton.

We welcome Miss Scott back who has been away unwell but is coming back to school in September -we are pleased she is well and coming back to us.

Summer Term Dates

Tuesday 12th July – Year 2 Induction Meeting – 3.30pm Wednesday 13th July – Year 1 Induction Meeting – 3.30pm Thursday 14th July – HWR Presentation Evening – 5.00pm Friday 15th July – Break up – 1.30pm

Attendance

96 children achieved between 97 - 100% attendance this year. They will all receive an individual treat and their names put 'into a hat' for a draw for a £10 Asda voucher. Well done the 13 children who achieved 100% attendance for the full year.

Classes 2G and 6HB will be having a 'Pizza Party' for being the classes with the highest attendance this year.

Classes 1R, 3G and 6Y will all receive treats for having the highest attendance this term.

Change of Email Address

We have a new email address now in operation. The old one will cease to exist at the end of term. Please use this new address:

huytonwithroby@LDST.org.uk





Huyton with Roby C of E Primary School

15 and 30 Hour Nursery Places Available for September 2022



When your child is 3 years old, they are eligible for a place in our Nursery from September 2022.

We offer 15 and 30 hour places. Our Nursery is run by qualified teachers and teaching assistants offering a programme of early childhood education and preparation for school based around the high quality EYFS approaches of exploration and child centred. (8.40-11.40 for 15 hours, 8.40-3.20 for 30 hours)

Breakfast club is available for Nursery children from 8.00am. This can be booked through the main school office. There are no hidden costs for the 30 hour offer. School staff cover the lunchtime, we just ask that you send in a packed lunch.

School provides snack for all children in the Nursery.

If you are not entitled to the 30 hour offer, but still wish your child to attend more than 15 hours, you can buy extra sessions on an ad hoc basis dependant on availability.

Come and visit us to see our school and meet our staff and children. Please contact the office to arrange a visit. We have recently had a confirmed judgement of 'Good' from Ofsted with a very positive report and lovely feedback.

http://huytonwithrobyce.co.uk/

Follow us on Twitter @HuytonRobyCE

0151 477 8460

Free Activities for Children, Young People and Families

Knowsley SNAP (Sports, Nutrition and Active Play) is also our local name for the Holidays Activities and Food programme (HAF).

Knowsley SNAP involves many of our fantastic community organisations who provide diverse and exciting activities, food and fun for Children, Young People and Families across Knowsley during the school holidays.

During 2021 over 36,000 places were made available to children and young people during the Easter, Summer and Christmas holidays. Working with local partners, we created a range of exciting, diverse and inclusive activities, for children, young people and families eligible for Free School Meals (FSM's) from a variety of organisations.

Our One Knowsley programme in 2022 plans to be even bigger.

Parents! Please regularly check back on this page for any Knowsley SNAP holiday programme updates for children, young people and families.

We also create a Knowsley neighbourhood map of activity for parents, children and young people to be able to pinpoint and find their nearest or most appropriate Knowsley SNAP activity, with organisation details, venue and contact details. Please contact organisations directly, to register your sibling as spaces may be limited or require booking.

For the latest information follow our Knowsley SNAP socials. You can find us on Facebook





The Birmingham 2022 Queen's Baton Relay will be welcomed into Knowsley this Sunday, 17 July from 5pm -7pm with a festival of sports, dance, music and performance in a celebration of community pride, and the whole of Knowsley is invited!

At 5pm, The Queen's Baton will start its tour of the borough after an epic journey around 68 countries of the Commonwealth. The Queen's Baton Relay has returned to the UK in the final countdown to Birmingham 2022 Commonwealth Games.

Knowsley Leisure and Culture Park 5.00pm

The Batonbearers will be welcomed by a troupe of more than 100 Girl Guides from across Merseyside. Also local running groups and cycling groups performing their skills at the velodrome.

Knowsley Safari 5.50-6.10pm

Visit the Knowsley Safari whilst the Batonbearer meets the animals in the foot safari

Shakespeare North Playhouse: Queens Baton Relay Celebration Event 6.15-7.30pm

From the Safari, the Batonbearers will travel into Prescot, via Warrington Road and will travel down Eccleston Street to the newly opened Shakespeare North Playhouse.

At 6.15pm: A mass movement spectacle with 100 performers

At 7.05pm: Leo and Hyde- Performance by school children from Evelyn School 'A song for Prescot'

The Birmingham 2022 Queen's Baton Relay – Culture Knowsley





FREE SUMMER CREATIVE WRITING PROJECT FOR CHILDREN

As part of the Future 2050 Summer Creative Writing Project for Children, literary arts organisation Read Now Write Now is delivering **FREE** one-off workshops for children aged 7-11 in our libraries called *Postcards from the Future*.

Children who take part in these fun workshops will write a postcard to themselves from the year 2050 and these can be displayed in our libraries for all to see.

We are running these 1.5 hour sessions in the following libraries:

Huyton Library, Civic Way, Huyton, L36 9GD Tuesday 26th July, 2.00 – 3.30pm

Prescot Library, Aspinall Street, Prescot, L34 5GA Wednesday 24th August, 2.00 – 3.30pm

Huyton Library, Civic Way, Huyton, L36 9GD Thursday 25th August, 10.30 – 12.00

To book your child(ren) onto one of these sessions or for more information please email charles@readnowwritenow.org.uk



The Summer Reading Challenge, presented by The Reading Agency and funded by Arts Council England, encourages children aged 4 to 11 to set themselves a reading challenge to help prevent the summer reading 'dip'. Each year the Summer Reading Challenge has a different theme. For 2022, The Reading Agency is partnering with Science Museum Group for Gadgeteers, a science and innovation themed Challenge that will spark children's curiosity about the world around them. This is a free, fun activity that can be completed during the summer holidays. Children can sign up at libraries across Knowsley; they can also create a profile at https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/. Here they can explore books to read, earn reading badges and play games linked to recommended novels.

We would love the children to bring in any completed reading activities or summer reading challenge certificates to share with new classes in September.



Y3 writers and the Tale of the Unexpected

Our year 3 children have been taking part in a storytelling project, which will be exhibited in Kirkby Gallery between 1 August – 17 September. The exhibition will be a family-friendly show for the summer holidays. Each class's story is being brought to life by professional illustrator Chris Edwards and printed large-scale for display. Both stories will also be hosted on Kirkby Gallery's social media

https://www.facebook.com/knowsleygalleriesandmuseum/

Twitter / Instagram: @galleriesmuseum

on the following dates:

The Enchanted Book 8: w/c 20 June
Dave's Tale of the Unexpected 20: w/c 1 August

PLACES WHERE KIDS EAT FREE (OR FOR £1) DURING THE 6 WEEKS SUMMER HOLIDAYS 2022

COURTESY OF MONEY SAVING CENTRAL



ASDA CAFE

Kids eat for £1 all day, every day with no adult spend from 25th July - 4th Sept 2022

FUTURE INNS

Under 12's eat for free with any adult meal during the school holidays

TABLE TABLE

Two children under 16 can get a free breakfast every day with one paying adult!

YO! SUSHI

Kid's eat free from 3pm-5.30pm, Monday to Thursday until 1st September 2022

THE REAL GREEK

Kids eat FREE every Sunday for every £10 spent by an adult

SIZZLING PUBS

Every Monday to Friday, 3 - 7pm, kids' mains are £1 with every adult meal.

BEEFEATER & BREWERS FAYRE

Two children under 16 can get a free breakfast every day with one paying adult!

PAUSA CAFE @ DUNELM

From June 27th kids get 1 mini main, 2 snacks & a drink FREE with every £4 spend

MARKS & SPENCER CAFE

Likely But Not Yet Announced

WHITBREAD INNS

Two kids under 16 eat for FREE with every adult breakfast purchased

MORRISONS

Spend £4.99 after 3pm daily & get one free kids meal (usually all day during half term)

HUNGRY HORSE

Kids eat breakfast free with every adult breakfast, daily from 9am - 12pm.

BELLA ITALIA

Children eat for £1 with any adult main. The offer is valid 4-6pm Monday to Thursday

CAFE ROUGE

Kids eat for £1 when you order one adult's main meal. Excludes Saturdays

SA BRAINS PUBS

Children can eat for £1 with any adult main. Only valid Wednesdays but on all day

ANGUS STEAKHOUSE

One free children's meal per paid adult meal 12-5pm daily throughout the holidays

PRETO

Kids up to age 10 eat free all day, every day with paying adults at Preto

FARMHOUSE INNS

Likely But Not Yet Announced

Copyright of MONEY SAVING CENTRAL



Follow us on Twitter - @HuytonRobyCE

Term Dates and Holidays



2022/2023 (Please check these carefully to ensure you know when holidays are in order to help book out of term time holidays)

Autumn term 2022

1st September 2022 – 21st December 2022

(1st and 2nd September are INSET Days so the children will start school on Monday 5th September)

Half term: Monday 24th October – Friday 4th November

(Friday 21st October is an INSET Day so children break up on Thursday 20th October for a two-week half term returning to school on Monday 7th November)

Spring term 2023

3rd January 2023 – 31st March 2023

(3rd January is an INSET Day so the children will return to school on Wednesday 4th January)

Half term: Monday 13th February – Friday 17th February

(Break up on Friday 10th February returning to school on Monday 20th February)

Easter Holiday – Monday 3rd April – Wednesday 12th April

(Break up Friday 31st March returning to school on Thursday 13th April)

Summer term 2023

13th April 2023 - 21st July 2023

(21st July is an INSET Day so the children will finish on 20th July)

Half term: Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June

(Break up on Friday 26th May returning to school on Monday 5th June)

Inset Days

1.9.22

2.9.22

21.10.22

3.1.23

21.7.23

Vision

Teach children how they should live, and they will remember it all their lives.

Proverbs 22:6

We have chosen this verse as our vison because we want school to prepare children for living a life 'in all its fullness'. We want them to achieve well, to be a good friend and have healthy and positive relationships through life. We want children to understand how to choose a job they will be happy in and how to live a life which makes then fulfilled. We want them to see God at work in their lives and turn to him when they need to. We believe that school prepares a child for more than further education, it is a place where their character is developed and their future planned. We value the involvement and partnership of families who are the vital influences in a child's life. We want the work of HWR and he families in our school community to work together to give the children at our school the best start we can.

Motto

Working Together

Feedback

Please feedback any information or questions you wish to put forward to Mrs Stratford in school or contact school through e-mail on huytonwithroby@ldst.org.uk
or phone on 0151 477 8460

Prayer Requests



Please pray for:	
Name (optional)	_

